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July 15, 2014 

 

 

Joe Sailor 

123 Davey Jones Locker 

Port Huron, MI 48060 

 

Joe,  

 

On behalf of the NSCS Grayfox TWR 825, we thank you very much for your 

contribution to the Grayfox.  Your contribution has a significant impact to the 

maintenance and continuance of the Grayfox program.   
 

The Grayfox receives some funding from the training of Cadets; however, this is not 

sufficient for the maintenance of the ship.  Pending challenges include USCG 

certification and a shipyard maintenance period; ship surveys, hull preservation, safety 

equipment certification, insurance, and miscellaneous repairs.   

 

I appreciate your dedication and commitment to support the Grayfox, development of our 

Sea Cadets and Youth, and sea service community. 

 

We invite you to join us for some events this 2015 season.   If you have questions, you 

may contact me at 248-467-1204 or through the Grayfox website www.nscsgrayfox.org 

 

The Grayfox Association, NSCS Grayfox TWR 825 is an incorporated non-profit 501 c3 

association. 

 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Jim Semerad 

Commanding Officer 

 

 


